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From: Corless, John [corlessj@csus.edu]
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2003 8:16 PM
To: Comments
Subject: Docket No. 004

I hope the wordiness of existing Statements on Auditing Standards will be avoided.  Straightforward language which does not 
burden the reader with endless references to previous standards will be helpful. I would suggest that the three general 
standards and the three fieldwork standards of the ten Generally Accepted Auditing Standards would be a good starting point 
in establishing new professional standards.
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